
  
OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DEFENSE 

3500 DEFENSE PENTAGON 
WASHINGTON, DC  20301-3400 

  
       

       SUSTAINMENT 
 
 
 

 
Christopher Lawrence 
Transmission Permitting and Technical Assistance 
Office of Electricity 
U.S. Department of Energy 
OE-20, 1000 Independence Ave, SW 
Washington, DC  20585-0350  
 
Dear Mr. Lawrence, 
 
 This is in response to your April 21, 2020 request for the Department of Defense’s views 
on the proposed amended Presidential Permit (Docket No. PP-362) for Champlain Hudson 
Power Express, LLC.  
 

We have reviewed the proposed amendment and the Department poses no objection to 
the issuance of the amended Presidential Permit.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

 
Allison Sands 

Deputy Assistant Secretary of Defense  
(Infrastructure) 
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